## Peachtree City Water and Sewerage Authority Minutes of Workshop for Rate Study November 2, 2017 6:30 PM

The Peachtree City Water and Sewerage Authority Board met in a workshop meeting to discuss the results of a rate study on Thursday, November 2, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the conference room at the John W. Gronner Administrative Center.

Chairman Bill Holland led the workshop meeting. Other Authority members present included Vice-Chairman Phil Mahler, John Dufresne, John Oakey, and board alternate Bob Grove. Secretary/Treasurer Frank Ward attended the meeting via phone conference. WASA staff present included General Manager Stephen Hogan, and WASA Attorney Mark Oldenburg.

Others present included Stantec Financial Services Practice Associate Director William Zieburtz, and Peachtree City resident Corinne Kehayes.

11-17-01W – Workshop for Rate Study - Stantec Financial Services Practice Associate Director William Zieburtz gave a presentation of the WASA rate study. A discussion followed with no action taken. The workshop adjourned at 8:06 p.m.

Chairman

Attested by